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October 5, 2011 

 

Extension of NLRA Posting Implementation 

 

We recently issued an advisory about unionized and non-unionized 
private-sector employers subject to the National Labor Relations Act 
(NLRA) posting a notice concerning NLRA rights.  Initially, the effective 
date for implementation of the posting rule was November 14, 2011. The 
National Labor Relations Board has postponed the implementation date to 
January 31, 2012 in order to allow for enhanced education and outreach 
to employers. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Farah Mollo 
or any other attorney at our Firm at (212) 758-7600. 
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